
 

 
Watertown High School PTO 

324 French Street, Watertown, CT 06795 
 
September 7, 2022 
 
Dear Watertown High School Family, Parents, Teachers and Administrators: 

 
The Watertown High School PTO would like to extend a warm welcome to all of our students 
and their families.  The PTO is made up of parents, teachers and administrators and serve as a 
link between parents and school administration.  Our second meeting will be Wednesday 
October 5, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Watertown High School Library. 
 
Each new school year we conduct a membership drive to support PTO activities, a teacher 
appreciation luncheon and the PTO scholarship.  Please consider joining the PTO at a cost of 
$10.00 per family.  Checks may be made payable to WHS PTO. 
 
Everyone who makes a donation by Friday October 7th will be entered into a raffle 
to receive either a $25 Amazon gift card, or VIP reserved seats at graduation.  
 
Please complete and return this form as soon as possible, We also have a mailbox in the main 
office – just mark the envelope PTO. 
 
 
We appreciate your support and look forward to working with you this school year! 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: _________________________________________________ 
 
Phone:  __________________________ Email: ______________________________ 
 
Student Name: ___________________________ Grade: _________ 
 
Student Name: ___________________________ Grade: _________ 
 
 
I would like to be a member of the PTO   Yes____   Not at this time____ 
 
I’d like to make a donation to the PTO   $_____________ 
 
 
Find us on Facebook at WHS PTO where you will find many postings of school activities along 
with information for students and parents.  
 
Contact:  Megan Pienczykowski - meganp77@att.net 


